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Oregon’s universal mail-in voting system has one of the highest voter turnout rates in 

the nation. It is accessible to everyone, irrespective of their ability to take time off 

work, get to a polling station, and stand in line. Voting by mail has been essential for 

my regular participation in elections and for staying informed about all candidates and 

measures as I complete my ballot. We should keep our existing vote-by-mail system. 


